
Parents and Athletes, 

I would like to congratulate all players for having the courage to come try out for the 5th 
grade Boys’ team. We had over 200 athletes to come and compete for a limited number of 
spots in the Campbell Junior program. Please review the list below. If your name is listed, 
you are invited to Griffin Middle on Monday September 9th at 6:00 pm. 

Please review all options below for you to get better, if your name is not listed. 

1. Smyrna Basketball Association (we have reserve slots for you) please call Coach Vans 
as soon as possible @ 678 612 6591 

2.     ELW Future Star (parents may be able to form your own team) 

3.     Coach Terrence personal trainer 770 912 0548   www.nuthinbn.com  

4.    Spring and Summer workouts (call coach after season for more information). 

5.    Campbell youth camp September 23rd and 26th 

 

Skill areas that athletes need to improve on are listed below. This is what the staff noticed. 

1.    Work on ball handling. Keep your head up while dribbling. 

2.    Shoot as many shots as you can (practice the correct form) 

3.    Increase your strength. 

4.    Work on your defensive footwork.  

5.    Improve your body language.  

6.    Improve your IQ of the game. 

                                       You have a lot of work to do. Basketball is forever! 

                                                                        Congratulations! 

Kevin Caple 
Hudson Onumonn 
Camden Wortham  
Deklan Drinnon 
Connor Gaither  
Luke Lassiter  
Luke Walker  
Andre Bailey  
DeKayden Carter  
Westyn Mopa  
Tamari Perry 
Kameron Powell  
Christopher McRae 


